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Meagan’s Memos 
 

 

Newsletter for May 2020 

Corona Virus 

We have made it through another month. God is good to us. The unknown is hard, and I appreciate 

everyone doing the right thing. Please continue to keep our centre safe. 

If your child has a cold or if feeling unwell, please do not bring them into the centre. If your child is 

unwell during the day, we will telephone you to come and collect your child. We need to keep everyone 

safe. We do not have any known cases here and would like to keep it that way. Please isolate if possible. 

Please also let us know your child will be away or in quarantine please let us know. 

If we do have to close down you will not have to pay fees, but we will be given the Subsidy as usual. A big 

Thank you to those families who are leaving their child in the centre. Very much appreciated.  

Please wash hands on arrival with soap and water or sanitiser that is placed in the foyer. 

Policies 

Don’t forget to have a look at the website each month to see what policies are coming up for review. If 
you would like to see some changes either send me an email, call me, or come and find me. I would love 
your feedback or even clarification. This is where you will find the policies 
www.janellestreetcentre.com.au  
 

Fees 

During these times fees still need to be paid if you are behind. It is a good opportunity to catch up on 

your fees.   If you are having difficulties, please go to Centrelink and ask them for assistance.  

 

Educators 

Many Educators have had to drop days due to the free fee scheme that has been introduced. The 

following is what days Educators are no longer working: 

Emma and Teegan: Monday 
Tracey and Donna: Tuesday 
Meagan and Cassee: Wednesday 
Stephanie and Katey: Thursday 
Chloe: Friday  
It is unfortunate but we cannot sustain our centre if Educators don’t decrease days.  This has been good 

in respect that no one lost their job altogether. When things are back to normal then Educators will be 

staggered back on those days. 

Happy Reading Meagan 
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Bible Verse of the Month 

 

Educational Leader  

This month I have been reviewing the Centre policies 

alongside our Team of Educators. 

Our policies can be found on our website 

www.janellestreetcentre.com.au. 

We would love family input into our Policies, Practices, 
Programmes and our Quality Improvement Plan as this 
assists our team in developing further and in providing 

experiences for your children. Our Quality 
Improvement Plan can be found at our Reception 

desk. Please place any feedback into our suggestion 
box in the front foyer or email 

admin@janellestreetcentre.com.au 
 

From Miss Katey 

 

 

educationalleader@janellestreetcentre.com.au 

 

 

Room Email Addresses 

Nursery: nursery@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

Toddler: toddler@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

Preschool: preschool@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

School Readiness: schoolreadiness@janellestreetcentre.com.au 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@janellestreetcentre.com.au
mailto:nursery@janellestreetcentre.com.au
mailto:toddler@janellestreetcentre.com.au
mailto:preschool@janellestreetcentre.com.au
mailto:schoolreadiness@janellestreetcentre.com.au


 

 

May 2020

Friday 8th – Mother’s Day Morning Tea - CANCELLED 

Monday 18th – Crazy Sock Day 

Wednesday 27th – National Simultaneous Storytime 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you love the team at Janelle Street? 

We’d appreciate it if you could share your experiences with us on our Facebook page. 

Share the love here!  

https://www.facebook.com/pg/janellestreetcentretamworth/reviews/  

 

 

 

Fees  

Fees are currently free, if you use Ezidebit or Centrepay, and are ahead in fees, 

please contact us if you would like to suspend payments. If you are behind in 

fees, please continue to make payments and use this time to catch up. 

Any questions please see Meagan or Lyndal. 
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